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to South Dublin County Council

Corporate Services, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24
Telephone: 01 4149083
Email: csmeetings@sdublincoco.ie

Mr. John Gormley, T.D.,

Minister for Environment, Heritage
& Local Government,

DoEHLG,

Custom House,

Dublin 1.

17" December, 2009

Please quote our ref. no. on all correspondence:
REF. M14/1209

Re Motion passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Minister Gormley,

I wish to inform you that South Dublin County Council at its meeting held on 14"
December 2009, passed the following motion:

““That this Council opposes the processing of any planning applications by
developers on land with a valuation from £5M., and which are subject to
possible purchase by the National Asset Management Agency. Additionally,
we urge the Minister for the Environment, Mr. Gormley to act by introducing
relevant emergency legislation to prevent any abuse by developers to inflate
the value of their sites in advance of being purchased on behalf of the tax-
payer.”

1 should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

Mary Maguire
Meetings Administrator
Corporate Services Department
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